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Dear Madam/Sir 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

Recommendation Letter for Mr. Lekeanju Nguatem Tayoh 

 

I am writing this letter for Mr. Lekeanju N. Tayoh to recommend him for the project “Integrated 

Community Nursery for Forest Conservation and Farm Integration" I have known Mr. Lekeanju for 

more than 15 years, as school mates in the Brandenburg University of Technology (BTU), Cottbus, 

Germany, and as a working colleague in different companies in Germany and now a close friend. He is a 

dedicated and committed individual. His zeal and expertise in environmental sustainability, research and 

communal development through local capacity building is recommendable. Presently he is the 

President/Founder of the Organization; Sustainable Agricultural Centre for Rural and Community 

Development (SACRCoD) 

 

I, Dr. Asong Fred Z, a researcher and a lecturer in the faculty of sciences in the University of Buea and PAN 

African institute for development, Buea, Cameroon. I lecture and coach on renewable energies, 

environmental health, environmental impact assessment and sustainability. I have worked extensively with 

local communities in the South West Region at different levels; research, administration, environmental 

workshops and training connected to local development. 

 

Mr. Lekeanju is engaged in promoting communal development through the creation, planning and running 

of programs and projects. His current project on Integrated Non Timber Forest Products (INTFPs) in Owe 

village, Muyuka, proves his abilities in supporting, monitoring and execution of diverse environmental 

related projects. His skills in multicultural communication and integrity are recommendable. He has proven 

experience and plays a key role in local capacity building, research, coordination and collaborative 

implementation of assignments.   

In this light, I strongly recommend Mr. Lekeanju for this opportunity as his activities would contribute 

positively to forest restoration and improvement of farm income the region.   

 

Sincerely,  

  

 
Asong F. Zisuh, PhD 

Department of Environmental Science 

asongzisuh@yahoo.co.uk  

+237676043323 
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